Department of Exercise and Nutritional Sciences College of Professional Studies and Fine Arts San Diego State University 5500 Campanile Drive San Diego CA 92182-7251 Tel:679.594.65541 Fax: 619.594.6553 Website: http://www-rohan.sdsu.edu/dept/ens/



STUDENT NUTRITION ORGANIZATION

December 2010

OFFICERS

Kristin Sims President

Charity Johnson Vice President

Christine Emerson
Secretary

Ivonne Sanchez Treasurer

Kathleen Galendez Public Relations

Katlin Donaghue Health/Fitness Rep

> Erín Cooper Coordinator of Speakers

Lilian Garcia PSFA Rep

Amrie Weiss SDDA Rep

Carl Barnes Website Coordinator

> Bryana Piazza Agricultural Rep

Jenny Legrand

Active SNO Member

Dear Jenny Legrand,

On behalf of the Student Nutrition Organization of San Diego State University, we would like personally thank you for your outstanding contributions as a member of our organization. Through volunteering in at least three off campus events your generosity and activities this semester have benefited not only yourself, but the rest of the San Diego community. Your efforts have touched many lives through your involvement in supporting the Multiple Sclerosis Auction, benefiting food and hygiene drives, and assisting in SNO sponsored events such as encouraging health at local schools. Dedicated members like you are the best assets that continue the lifeline of this organization and the nutrition field. Without your help, our organization could not have accomplished our goals and achievements and made such an impact in our community.

As we glance over your personal involvement with SNO, we feel assured that you have also benefited from SNO guest speakers who provided information on the various fields of dietetics, food service management, food science, health, and fitness. Your involvement in SNO has greatly impacted growth and prosperity of our organization. Once again, we sincerely appreciate all of your contributions to SNO throughout this successful Fall of 2010 semester.

Sincerely,

Donna Beshgetoor

Advisor

Mother Sims
Kristin Sims

President

Department of Exercise and Nutritional Sciences College of Professional Studies and Fine Arts San Diego State University 5500 Campanile Drive San Diego CA 92182-7251 Tel:679.594.5541 Fax: 619.594.6553 Website: http://www-rohan.sdsu.edu/dept/ens/

OFFICERS

Kristin Sims President

Charity Johnson Vice President

Christine Emerson Secretary

> Renee Corti Treasurer

Kathleen Galendez Public Relations

Katlin Donaghue Health/Fitness Rep

> Erin Cooper Coordinator of Speakers

Lilian Garcia PSFA Rep

Amrie Weiss SDDA Rep

Carl Barnes Website Coordinator

> Bryana Piazza Agricultural Rep



STUDENT NUTRITION ORGANIZATION

May 2011

Jenny LeGrand
Active SNO Member

Dear Jenny,

The Student Nutrition Organization of San Diego State
University would like to personally thank you for your outstanding
contributions as a member of our organization and the community.
Through volunteering in at least three off campus events your generosity
and activities this semester have benefited not only yourself, but the rest of
the San Diego community. Your efforts have touched many lives through
your involvement in supporting families whose children are staying at
Children's Hospital, benefiting food drives, sponsoring children to go to
diabetes camp and assisting in SNO sponsored events promoting health in
the community. Dedicated members like you are the best assets of this
organization and the nutrition field in continuing to support our cause.
Without your help, our organization could not have accomplished our goals
and achievements and made such an impact in our community.

As we look over your personal association with SNO, we feel assured that you have also benefited from SNO guest speakers who provided a network of information on the various fields of dietetics, food service management, health, and fitness. Your participation in SNO has greatly contributed to the strength and growth of our organization. Once again, we sincerely appreciate all of your contributions to SNO throughout this outstanding semester of Spring 2011.

Sincerely,

 $Kristin\,Sims$

President

Donna Beshgetoor

Advisor

Department of Exercise and Nutritional Sciences College of Health and Human Services San Diego State University 5500 Campanile Drive San Diego CA 92182-7251 Tel:679.594.5541 Fax: 619.594.6553 Website: http://www-rohan.sdsu.edu/dept/ens/



STUDENT NUTRITION ORGANIZATION

December 2011

OFFICERS

Lílian Poulette Garcia President

> Carl Barnes Vice President

Laurel Nelson Secretary

Kathleen Galendez Treasurer

Denice Hynd Coordinator of Public Speakers

Mallory Gross Outreach and Public Relations

Nikki Panziera Fitness and Health Liason

Brandy Stevens HHS Rep

Carly Slawson SDDA Rep

Nicole Reshel Website Coordinator Jenny LeGrand
Active SNO Member

Dear Jenny,

On behalf of the Student Nutrition Organization of San Diego State University, we would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your outstanding contributions as a member of our organization. Through your generosity and attendance of volunteer and off campus activities this semester, you have benefited not only yourself, but also the rest of the San Diego community. Your efforts have touched many lives through SNO sponsored events, such as charity walks, dinners, hikes and food drives. Active and dedicated members like you are the best assets that ensure to continue the lifeline of this organization. Without your help, our organization would not have accomplished our goals and achievements.

As we glance over your personal involvement with SNO, we feel assured that you have benefited from touching the lives of others around you. We hope that you take the motivation and dedication from our local volunteer activities with you into the future and continue to make a difference. Once again, we sincerely appreciate all of your contributions to the growth and prosperity of SNO throughout this successful Fall 2011 semester.

Sincerely,

I ilian Poulette Garcia

President

Donna Beshgetoor

Advisor

Department of Exercise and Nutritional Sciences College of Health and Human Services
San Diego State University 5500 Campanile Drive
San Diego CA 92182-7251
Tel:679.594.5541
Fax: 619.594.6553
Website: http://www-rohan.sdsu.edu/dept/ens/



STUDENT NUTRITION ORGANIZATION

May 2012

OFFICERS

Lilian Poulette García President

> Carl Barnes Vice President

Laurel Nelson Secretary

Kathleen Galendez Treasurer

Mallory Gross Outreach and Public Relations

Níkkí Panziera Fítness and Health Liason

Brandy Stevens HH5 Rep

Carly Slawson
SDDA Rep

Nicole Reshel Website Coordinator Jenny LeGrand SNO Member

Dear Jenny,

On behalf of the Student Nutrition Organization of San Diego State University, we would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your outstanding contributions as a member of our organization. Through your generosity and activities this semester, you have benefited not only yourself, but the rest of the San Diego community as well. Your efforts have touched many lives through your involvement and various experiences such as participating with SNO in community events, interaction with guest speakers and SNO meetings. Dedicated members like you are the best assets that continue the lifeline of this organization. Without your help, our organization would not have accomplished our goals and achievements.

As we glance over your personal involvement with SNO, we feel assured that you have benefited from SNO guest speakers and field trips that provided the information on the various fields of dietetics, food service management, food science, health, and fitness. Your involvement in SNO has greatly impacted the growth and prosperity of our organization. Once again, we sincerely appreciate all of your contributions to SNO throughout this successful Spring 2012 semester.

Sincerely,

Lilian Poulette García

President

Donna Beshgetoor

Advisor